

T: 01604 833900 F: 01604 833906 csoffice@campion.northants.sch.uk www.campion.northants.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Claire Whitmore

Wednesday 15<sup>th</sup> July 2015

Dear Parent/Carer,

Following up our letter sent out yesterday, I would like to clarify answers to a couple of questions I have received.

Firstly on the days when school will close slightly earlier to facilitate the Progress Review Days, there will still be five lessons. So no lessons will be lost on these days. They will merely be slightly shorter. We also expect students to attend these appointments with parents/carers (where possible) to ensure there is a positive dialogue about learning.

Secondly, the only times that will be issued will be for the form tutor days. The other subject progress review days will have appointments that can be made by parents as is the situation now and these include late afternoon/early evening slots. The letter that comes out in September for the Form tutor day will include the form tutor email address. Therefore you are able, should you need to, to email the form tutor directly to discuss the time allocated.

Thirdly, the intention is that through this system parents/carers will have double the opportunity to have discussion about their child's progress. This is a huge improvement on the current system. We have had to change our day slightly to facilitate this. Where students cannot go home that afternoon, there will be supervised facilities in our Learning Resource Centre for students to stay in school until they can get home.

Once again, if there are any questions relating to this, please email Mrs Wilks (t.wilks@campion.northants.sch.uk) who will happily answer these.

Yours sincerely,

Mr S King and Mrs C Whitmore

Senior Leadership Team













